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 Hello Room One Families, 
 
 

 Welcome to the New Year Families!!  We are super 
excited that we made it through 2021 !  This month we will 
be doing a lot of snow like  winter activities!! Super fun! 
 We will also like to take the littles outside at least once 
this month for some fun. We would like to take them on a 
little cruise on a sled around the playground. So on January  
21st we would like to ask parents to bring your little ones 
snow gear so that they will be warm enough for this fun 
ride!! We will not be out to long just a few times each 
around the yard. 
 This month we would also like to welcome Hazel to 
our classroom! We are so excited to have another girl join 
our classroom! 
 We will be putting a sign up sheet outside the 
classroom as well if any of you would like to help donate  
any supplies to help us get our class pet, we would greatly 
appreciate it! 
 

 
Ms. Bethany 
 
 

Few important dates: 
 
January 17– CLOSED! (Martin Luther King ) 


